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TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

Friday, June 7, 2024 

Workshop                                                

 
The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal Building 

with the following present:  Supervisors Gene Schappell, and Fred Herman; Richard 

Delong absent; Manager/Secretary/Treasurer Monica Flower, Assistant Secretary 

Samantha Hartman, Roadmaster Michael Quick, and local residents. The attendance 

roster is on file with the secretary.  

 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Gene Schappell at 9:00 A.M. followed 

by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

AN EXECUTIVE SESSION WAS HELD WEDNESDAY, JUNE 5, 2024 @ 3PM FOR THE 

MATTERS OF REAL ESTATE, LITIGATION AND PERSONNEL. 
 

Public Participation:   

 

- Sandra Sunday expressed concern with the driveway pavers, named “RoadWorxx”, 

that solicited work in the Township without a permit. This issue has been 

addressed by the Tilden Police Department.  

- Dale Stoudt asked when the new tractor would be delivered and if the bushes 

at The Westy are to be cut back for a better line of sight when turning off 

of Hill Drive onto West State Street. Mike Quick responded the tractor would 

be here next month and he would look into the possible sight issue.  

 

General Discussion: 

 

- Mike Quick stated the road project paving is complete and the lines are to 

be painted June 7th and/or June 10th.  

 

A Motion was made by Fred Herman and seconded by Gene Schappell to hire Margaret 

Wursta as a temporary office employee at $17 per hour, with a start date of Monday 

June 10, 2024. Upon roll call Schappell and Herman voted yes.  

 

- Additional items from the Board’s packet for the Regular Meeting were 

briefly reviewed. 

 

A Motion was made by Fred Herman and seconded by Gene Schappell to  

adjourn the meeting at 9:46 A.M. Upon roll call Schappell and Herman voted yes. 

 

 

 

ATTEST:  

 

 

 

Samantha Hartman  

Tilden Township 

Assistant Secretary 


